Town of Luray

45 East Main Street
P. O. Box 629
Luray, Virginia 22835

NOTICE

The Town of Luray Police and Public Works Departments
wish to inform you that the following street section will
have an Intermittent ALTERED TRAFFIC PATTERN:

Main Street & Broad Street Intersection
Within the Intersection & Street Approaches

Changes Include:

Intermittent Intersection Closures by Police
Periodic Deliveries by Large Trucks
Limited Pedestrian Access Periods
Normal Traffic Patterns between Deliveries

The New Traffic Pattern is due to:
Large Trucks/Steel Beam Delivery

The New Traffic Pattern will begin on Monday, January
14, 2019, and will continue intermittently through
Wednesday, January 16, 2019 between 9 a.m. & 2 p.m.

The Police will resume previous traffic patterns as soon as possible. We
apologize in advance for any inconvenience.
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